
 

 

 
 
 
December 22, 2017 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli  
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
27th Floor/ P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge St. 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 

 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re: 2018 Consolidated 2018 Application for Distribution Rates, Affidavit 
 Halton Hills Hydro Inc., 
 Board Proceeding: EB-2017-0045 
___________________________________________________________________ 
 
Please find attached two (2) signed and notarized copies of the Affidavit required as per the Letter of 
Direction in Board proceeding EB-2017-0045, dated December 12, 2017. 
 
The Affidavit details the date in which the Notice of Application was published on Halton Hills Hydro 
Inc.’s website in addition to all other requirements of the Letter of Direction. 
 
In the event of any additional information, questions or concerns, please contact David Smelsky, Chief 
Financial Officer, at dsmelsky@haltonhillshydro.com or (519) 853-3700 extension 208, or Tracy 
Rehberg-Rawlingson, Regulatory Affairs Officer, at tracyr@haltonhillshydro.com or (519) 853-3700 
extension 257. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
(Original signed) 
 
Arthur A. Skidmore, CPA, CMA 
President & CEO, HHHI 
 
Cc: David J. Smelsky, CFO, HHHI 
      Richard King, Osler, Hoskin & Harcourt LLP 
      Tracy Rehberg-Rawlingson, Regulatory, HHHI 
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